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DEAR NEWSLETTER SUBSCRIBERS, DID YOU KNOW?  
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Virtual Patient Participation Group (VPPG)

Do you have something to say, but don't have the time to attend meetings?

Do you have ideas about how to improve your local practice?

Do you have ideas about how you would like to see services provided, changed or improved? 

THEN JOIN OUR VPPG

INTERESTED?  THEN VISIT THE ELMS MEDICAL CENTRE WEBSITE: www.elmsmedicalcentre.co.uk and follow the links.  
For the VPPG go to the patient participation link, and fill out the online application or print the form and hand in at the Practice to our reception team.  Becoming a member can help the practice provide an accessible responsive service and you will be amongst the first to hear about news and any forthcoming dates.
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You can now follow The Elms Medical Centre on Facebook and Twitter.





You can follow the progress of the 2 new developments of Blacon and Delamere Street – see the latest photos and get up-to-date information of the latest health campaigns in the surgery.
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